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Temporary Casual Help Required 
 

The Corporation of the Township of Brock is accepting applications for summer casual labourer 
positions in the following departments: 
 

• Roads Division of the Public Works Department 
• Parks and Arena Facilities 

 
Interested applicants are invited to submit a covering letter and resume, marked confidential, by no 
later than 4:30 p.m. on Friday, March 24, 2023 to: 
 

Ingrid Svelnis 
Chief Administrative Officer 

hr@brock.ca 
 

The Township of Brock is an equal opportunity employer committed to diversity and inclusion within the workplace. We 
will provide accommodations throughout the recruitment, selection and/or assessment process to applicants with 
disabilities. If you require accommodation at any time throughout the recruitment process, please contact the Clerk’s 
Department in advance at: clerks@brock.ca. 
  
We thank all applicants and advise that only those to be interviewed will be contacted.  Personal information is collected 
under the authority of the Municipal Act and will be used to determine eligibility for potential employment.   
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